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PAC Training Conference Follow-Up, cont.


SC PAC Training Conference Follow-Up 
Columbia, SC (Tuesday, May 10, 2016 at 10:30a.m.)
The South Carolina Police Accreditation Coalition (SC PAC) hosted its second annual training conference on Thursday and Friday, May 5-6, 2016.  The conference was held at the Embassy Suites at Greystone, Columbia, South Carolina and was attended by over 80 law enforcement professionals. 

The annual conference provided an opportunity for law enforcement agencies involved in the accreditation process to take advantage of lessons learned from other state and national agencies.
“This year’s conference was a huge success”, stated John Tucker, the group’s president. “We provided training sessions on eight major topics currently affecting law enforcement and held a CEO Roundtable discussion manned by top law enforcement executives.” 

Lt. Paul Vance, with the Connecticut State Police, gave an overview of the incident and subsequent media issues connected to the murder of 26 students and teachers at the Sandy Hook Elementary School in December 2012.  

Charleston Police Chief Gregory Mullen provided information and lessons learned from the June 2015 shooting incident at Charleston’s Emanuel African Methodist Episcopal Church.
Additional sessions included best practices for finding and hiring qualified officers, managing victims and families following a critical incident, and dealing with the aftermath of an officer-involved shooting. Classes also included an introduction to the accreditation process, accreditation manager training, and the development and use of social media for community outreach.
The roundtable discussion gave attendees the opportunity to present questions to a distinguished panel of law enforcement executives who shared their experience and expertise on a variety of topics. The panel included Columbia Police Chief Skip Holbrook, SLED Chief Mark Keel, Lexington Sheriff Jay Koon, Newberry Sheriff Lee Foster, Rock Hill Chief Chris Watts, Chester Sheriff Alex Underwood, SC Criminal Justice Academy Director Hubert Harrell, and Connecticut State Police Lieutenant Paul Vance.  The discussion was moderated by Ryan Alphin, director of the South Carolina Law Enforcement Officers Association. 
“We’re already planning and looking forward to next year’s conference”, stated President Tucker.          
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